
We are eager for our very first

mascot! Our 8th grade
graduation class of 2023 was

able to gather enough money

through our pizza fundraiser to

purchase a fantastic gift for TJA,

thanks to their efforts. We are

still considering names for our

Eagle Mascot, and as soon as

one is chosen, we will definitely

let you and our other supporters

know. 

Another exciting year awaits

us at TJA and we are
motivated to run the race and

finish the course strong. As

we allow God to lead, we

pray and look forward to see

our students, moving forward

to inspire, ignite and
innovate as they embark on

this journey of excellence. 
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As we got to see TJA
returning students, and new

students on August 16, big

grins, hugs, laughter, and

happiness flooded our
corridors. Some of our
children were so eager to get

to school that they showed up

at 7:30 in the morning. Our

TJA family was able to meet,

greet, and welcome 11 new

students and their parents.

Our day started off with
chapel and assembly. Even

though the first day back at

TJA was exhilarating, we
anticipate that the year ahead

will be even more fun and

exciting.

FIRST DAY
OF SCHOOL

For More Information
Tel: 419-841-0082
Email:
Secretary@toledojunioracademy.org

Upcoming Events
Back to School Picnic -Aug 27 at 11:30am -
3:00pm
MAP Testing - 

Week of Prayer & SpiritWeek,

      Sep 11 - 22 

      Sep 25 - 29
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For I know the plans i have
for you, declares the Lord,
plans for welfare and not

for evil, to give you a future
and a hope."

 
Jeremiah 29:11


